Name: Richard John 'Butula

Employment: City of Milwaukee, 1956-1990
Bureau of Engineers - 5 years
Bureau of Traffic Engineering & Electrical Services — 29 years
1983 - attained the position of Superintendent of the Bureau

City of West Milwaukee, 1992
Acting Superintendent of Public Works

Professional
Affiliations:  Fellow, Life Member - Institute of Transportation Engineers (ITE)

1992 - 1994 International Director of ITE
1991 - General Chairman of ITE Annual meeting in Milwaukee

1985 — 1990 - Served as Member and Associate Member of ITE on the
National Committee on Uniform Traffic Control Devices

1978 - 1983 Held various offices of Wisconsin Section of ITE, including
President during 1982

Authored: Chapters in publications of ITE
The Traffic Safety Toolbox, A Primer on Traffic Safety
“Infrastructure Maintenance - Traffic Control Devices”

Traffic Signing Handbook “Maintenance”

Presented a paper on “Milwaukee’s Computerized Sign Inventory”
to the U.S. Department of Transportation Workshop on Field
Inspection and Rehabilitation of Traffic Control Devices

Safety
Commission
Experience: Prepared the agenda, displays and data for the Commissions Traffic Committee.

Made presentations with Safety Commission staff and Police Department

members to schools and senior citizen groups.

Volunteer
Activities: Available upon request



